
Heavy Haul Transport #3 Second Leg Scheduled
Move set for 9 pm; Steel Plates to be laid on road at 8:15 pm

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Hagåtña, Guam – Thursday, February 16, 2023  –  The third heavy haul transport of components 
for the new Ukudu Power Plant will begin its second leg at 9 this evening. The Self-Propelled 
Modular Trailer (SPMT) will leave the ITC area and proceed Northbound on Rt. 1 to Ukudu. 45 
minutes prior to the start of the transport, crews will be laying down steel plates on the road for 
the SPMT to traverse over. 

Alternate routes and live tracking are available at poweronthemove.org. The public is 
encouraged to use alternate routes to avoid traffic delays. One lane northbound will remain open. 
Sign up for PDN SMS alerts throughout the transport at guampdn.com under the Text Alerts tab.

The 22-axle Self-Propelled Modular Trailer (SPMT) will be carrying 175.8 metric tons of cargo. 
It will be the center of the transport convoy which will include a Guam Police Department 
escort, G4S Security, and Smithbridge trucks. The SPMT will end Transport #3 at Ukudu.

Doosan Ukudu Power and Doosan Enerbility thank you for your patience and understanding.

-End of Release-


